

## Parent Teacher Organization PTO November Meeting

The Bristol Aggie Parent Teacher Organization (PTO) is inviting you to our October in-person meeting. The meeting is in-person at the new Student's Common; masks and socially distant seating are required. The PTO's activities-enrich Bristol County Agricultural High School's strong academic and vocational/technical programs. Please come join us, in-person, to meet new families and hear more about the upcoming opportunities. The meeting is November 10, 2021 7:00 - 8:00 PM. For any questions, please email <a href="mailto:bristolaggiemapto@gmail.com">bristolaggiemapto@gmail.com</a>

On the high school's website, *Parent Resources* page, you can find the Bristol Aggie PTO and apparel links. Please check us out <a href="https://sites.google.com/bcahs.com/bristol-aggie-pto/home">https://sites.google.com/bcahs.com/bristol-aggie-pto/home</a>

## **Meeting Details**

Time: November 10, 2021 07:00 PM

Meeting Requirements: Masks and socially distant seating

Location: Bristol County Agricultural High School, Student Common

Matthew Leighton - President Bristol Aggie PTO